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NIESBUD

For Phase 2: Institute Strategic Plan_v1.0
 NITIN SAJJANRAO KHARTAD 

 +919423690799

Part A: Institutional Details

Select your ITI (search with NCVT MIS code) Monitoring

State/UT : MAHARASHTRA 

NCVT MIS Code : GR27000053 

Type of ITI : Goverment 

ITI Name : Government Industrial Training Institute (Adivasi), Nandurbar, Dist: Nandurbar 

Address : Near Shani Mandir, G.T.P. College Road, Nandurbar 

District : NANDURBAR 

Website : www.dvet.gov.in 

Contact : 9096177961 

Email : iti.nandurbar@dvet.gov.in 

Latest Grading Score : 1.25 

Existing CTS Trades : 23 

List of trades offered by ITI : Basic Cosmetology, Carpenter, Computer Operator and Programming Assistant, Dress Making, Electrician,

Electronics Mechanic, Fashion Design & Technology, Fitter, Information Communication Technology System Maintenance, Interior

Design & Decoration, Machinist, Mechanic (Motor Vehicle), Mechanic (Refrigeration and Air-Conditioning), Mechanic (Tractor), Mechanic

Diesel, Painter General, Sheet Metal Worker, Stenographer & Secretarial Assistant (English), Tool & Die Maker (Dies & Moulds), Tool &

Die Maker (Press Tools, Jigs & Fixtures), Turner, Welder, Wireman 

No. of sanctioned units : 55 

No. of sanctioned seats : 1196 

No. of female trainees enrolled : 116 

No. of SC trainees enrolled : 28 

No. of ST trainees enrolled : 345 

No. of trainees enrolled in other category : 172 

Total enrolled trainees : 545 

Passout Rate : 73 

Proportion of female trainees : 21

Enter Location Location

Latitude

21.3684137

Longitude

74.2495403

Has the ITI received support under the following schemes: Choice

Any other Scheme

1

2

3



/

Utilization Percent of funds received under other schemes Group

Any other Scheme

Total amount received under scheme (INR) Text

78.51

Amount of funds utilized (INR) Text

78.51

Details of Principal

Name of Principal Text

NITIN SAJJANRAO KHARTAD

Mobile Number Phone

IN(+91)-9423690799

Email Id Email

nkhartad@gmail.com

Date of Appointment in the department Date

01-05-1998

Date of joining ITI Date

31-08-2020

Is the Principal full-time? Choice

No

State additional charges or Details of other ITI Text

DVETO DHULE

Revenue generation

Does the ITI engage in any revenue generation activities Choice

No

Enrollment Data of Non- CTS Trades

Number of other NSQF compliant trades offered in ITI (if any) (with a minimum duration of 300 hours) Number

0

Placement and Industry Linkage Details

Employment/self-employment/further education Rate of previous graduates

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

64

4

4.1

4.2

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

14

16
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Details of Wage Placement offered to trainees in the academic session 2017-18 Group

CTS Trades (a)

Percent of Students Placed against Passed Number

54

Average Annual Salary of the students placed (in INR) Number

90000

Other NSQF compliant trades (min. duration 300 hours) (b)

Percent of Students Placed against Passed Number

0

Average Annual Salary of the students placed (in INR) Number

0

Overall (a + b)

Percent of Students Placed against Passed Number

54

Average Annual Salary of the students placed (in INR) Number

90000

Attach Relevant Documentary Proof for Placement Data File Upload

View File 

Does the ITI have a functional Training, Counseling and Placement Cell (TCPC)? Choice

No

Number of Industry sectors currently present in the surrounding geographical region of the ITI Number

11

17

17.1

17.2

17.1

17.2

17.1

17.2

18

19

22

https://collect-v2-production.s3.ap-south-1.amazonaws.com/CLGKfQMnQ27eT5Bv4fgt/pRcjAuWGHqTVLfla2XMN/jnAaGScf8a30RGhwdNH3/b7c97f97-8232-4357-8cfd-ced6ab215b98.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAVX57N7M6B3MR5E5X%2F20201218%2Fap-south-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20201218T113904Z&X-Amz-Expires=3600&X-Amz-Signature=f9b3375825ab42b8719c07eef12ca3d58559b8ec9d97f968bb119724b2966f69&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host
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Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the ITI Group

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_1

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Shri Satpuda Tapi Parisar Sahkari Sakhar Karkhana Shahada

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_2

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Maharashtra Oil Extraction Ltd., Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_3

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Adiwasi Sahakari Sakhar Karkhana, Navapur , Nandurbar Vibhag Ltd,

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_4

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Lokmanya Jayprakash Narayan Shethkari Sahakari Sutgirni, Shahada Distt-Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_5

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Bholenath Paper Mill, Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_6

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Aayan Multitrade Ltd , Samsherpur, Distt- Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_7

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Ram Plastic Industries, Prakasha, Distt-Nandurbar

23

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1



/

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_8

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Somani Steel Industries , Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_9

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Jalaram Honda Showroom , Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_10

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Tycoon Fab , Nandurbar Distt-Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Details of industrial sectors currently present in the geographical region of the
ITI_11

Name of the Industry Sector Text

Khanderaya Automobile Garage, Nandurbar, Distt-Nandurbar

List of Industries aligned to above Industry sector Text

Nil

Number of MoUs signed with Industries in past 2 years Number

0

On-the-Job Training (OJT) Details

Number of CTS trades where OJT is required as per curricula Number

18

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

23.1

23.2

24

27
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Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades offered during the last completed academic year Group

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_1

Trade Name Text

MECH MOTOR VEHICLE

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

70

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_2

Trade Name Text

Mech Refrigeration and Air Conditioning

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

50

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_3

Trade Name Text

WELDER

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

40

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_4

Trade Name Text

COMPUTER OPERATOR CUM PROGRAMMING ASSISTANT

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

20

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_5

Trade Name Text

Carpenter

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_6

Trade Name Text

Electrician

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_7

Trade Name Text

Wireman

28

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1
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% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_8

Trade Name Text

Fitter

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_9

Trade Name Text

Mech Tractor

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_10

Trade Name Text

Mech Diesel

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_11

Trade Name Text

Turner

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_12

Trade Name Text

Machinist

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_13

Trade Name Text

Tool and Die Maker(Dies and Moulds)

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_14

Trade Name Text

Information and Communication Technology System Maintenance

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1
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% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_15

Trade Name Text

Mech Electronics

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_16

Trade Name Text

Fashion Technology

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_17

Trade Name Text

Dress Making

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Details of OJT for each of above CTS trades o�ered during the last completed
academic year_18

Trade Name Text

Painter General

% of students that undergo OJT as per the prescribed curricula Number

0

Number of other NSQF compliant trades (min. duration 300 hours) where OJT is required as per curricula Number

0

Attach Relevant Documentary Proof for OJT (as a single file) File Upload

View File 

Instructor details

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

28.1

28.2

29

31

https://collect-v2-production.s3.ap-south-1.amazonaws.com/CLGKfQMnQ27eT5Bv4fgt/nDZwRY0FQQEJMWgZqcWH/jnAaGScf8a30RGhwdNH3/44e949f7-c150-48d2-81eb-33cb9ce1c08b.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAVX57N7M6B3MR5E5X%2F20201218%2Fap-south-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20201218T113904Z&X-Amz-Expires=3600&X-Amz-Signature=f1baf68822ba355a525542660bfeb4430744d9628dba48b272970e2b93c5e310&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host
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Please provide details of teaching staff engaged in the ITI Group

Total Number of Instructors

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

51

Total number of sanctioned posts

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

51

Number of sanctioned posts filled by Regular faculty

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

18

Number of sanctioned posts filled by contract faculty

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

1

Percent of Sanction Posts Filled Number

37

Number of Guest lecturers engaged for vacant posts

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

22

Total number of CITS certified Trainers

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

05

Please indicate salary of Contract Instructors Number

15000

Indicate action initiated and date by when vacant post(s) (if any) of instructor(s) is likely to be filled Note

August 2021

Number of designations (positions) for non-teaching staff engaged in ITI Number

15

32

32.1

32.2

32.3

32.4

32.5

32.6

32.7

32.8

33

34
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Details of non-teaching staff engaged in the ITI Group

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_1

Designation / Job role Text

Principal

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

0

Number of sanctioned posts Number

1

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

0

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_2

Designation / Job role Text

Vice Principal

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

02

Number of sanctioned posts Number

02

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

02

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_3

Designation / Job role Text

Registrar

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

0

Number of sanctioned posts Number

1

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

0

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_4

Designation / Job role Text

Office Superitendent

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

0

Number of sanctioned posts Number

1

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

0

35

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4
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Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_5

Designation / Job role Text

Millwright Maintenance

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

2

Number of sanctioned posts Number

3

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

2

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_6

Designation / Job role Text

Sr. Clerk

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

1

Number of sanctioned posts Number

6

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

1

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_7

Designation / Job role Text

Jr. Clerk

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

4

Number of sanctioned posts Number

6

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

4

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_8

Designation / Job role Text

Store Keeper

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

1

Number of sanctioned posts Number

1

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3
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Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

1

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_9

Designation / Job role Text

Asstt Store Keeper

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

1

Number of sanctioned posts Number

2

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

1

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_10

Designation / Job role Text

Hostel Superitendent

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

0

Number of sanctioned posts Number

2

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

0

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_11

Designation / Job role Text

Peon

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

3

Number of sanctioned posts Number

3

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

3

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_12

Designation / Job role Text

Class 4

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

9

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2
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Number of sanctioned posts Number

9

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

9

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_13

Designation / Job role Text

Sweeper

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

0

Number of sanctioned posts Number

3

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

0

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_14

Designation / Job role Text

Watchman

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

1

Number of sanctioned posts Number

9

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

1

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Details of non-teaching sta� engaged in the ITI_15

Designation / Job role Text

Group Instructor

Total Number of Staff for Job

Settings: Limits: [0, Not set]

Number

4

Number of sanctioned posts Number

6

Number of posts filled with regular employees Number

4

Number of posts filled with contract employees Number

0

Indicate action initiated and date by when non-teaching vacant post(s) is likely to be filled Note

Aug 2021

Part B: Strategic Plan

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

35.1

35.2

35.3

35.4

35.5

36
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Attach Filled Template of Strategic Plan File Upload

View File 

Part C: Procurement Plan

Attach Filled Template of Procurement Plan File Upload

View File 

Part D: IMC Details

Attach Filled Template of IMC/equivalent Details File Upload

View File 

Part E: Testimonials and Other Supporting Multimedia Information

Testimonial ( Principal) Video

View it on https://collect.atlan.com/

Testimonial ( Faculty) Video

View it on https://collect.atlan.com/

Testimonial ( Existing Trainee/ Alumni -1) Video

View it on https://collect.atlan.com/

Testimonial (Existing Trainee/ Alumni - 2) Video

View it on https://collect.atlan.com/

Testimonial (Existing Trainee/ Alumni - 3) Video

View it on https://collect.atlan.com/

IT Lab Photograph Image Geo Tag

Hostel Photograph Image

37

38

39

40

41

42

43

44

45

46

https://collect-v2-production.s3.ap-south-1.amazonaws.com/CLGKfQMnQ27eT5Bv4fgt/qcBTNL0djG97NKMqAGuJ/jnAaGScf8a30RGhwdNH3/43204b9b-45a4-4890-83ae-5256c9041892.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAVX57N7M6B3MR5E5X%2F20201218%2Fap-south-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20201218T113904Z&X-Amz-Expires=3600&X-Amz-Signature=e6919f9e487f5e281d97bb925de86abd4202d1a20b3440406909f2d9f415b543&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host
https://collect-v2-production.s3.ap-south-1.amazonaws.com/CLGKfQMnQ27eT5Bv4fgt/k5ycQgmehw6ITelZH5Qw/jnAaGScf8a30RGhwdNH3/7baa76d8-f6d5-4b26-bd78-b68f36450ee8.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAVX57N7M6B3MR5E5X%2F20201218%2Fap-south-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20201218T113904Z&X-Amz-Expires=3600&X-Amz-Signature=29c2dea65239cc22a95cc6db80e65db4458ae7d862d09f0205a71af11a4e74fa&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host
https://collect-v2-production.s3.ap-south-1.amazonaws.com/CLGKfQMnQ27eT5Bv4fgt/cxcf1dJLVYdizxGojNvc/jnAaGScf8a30RGhwdNH3/6004f436-658c-4b7d-b93d-b2cbad532add.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAVX57N7M6B3MR5E5X%2F20201218%2Fap-south-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20201218T113904Z&X-Amz-Expires=3600&X-Amz-Signature=62f6179561c22529216cad503de0a878134d1cbc4b5a3d3f15fcd891b22535fb&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host
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Revenue Generation Center Photograph Image Geo Tag

Training and Placement Cell Photograph Image Geo Tag

47

48


